
 

ATTENTION 
MIRROR LAKE 
ELEMENTARY 

NEW 
STUDENTS! 

LAPTOP DISTRIBUTION FOR INCOMING 

KINDERGARTEN & NEW STUDENTS TO MLE 

ONLY! 
   

AUGUST 10TH & 11TH , 2020 

8:00-10:00 am (BOTH DAYS) 

AUG. 10TH: CHILD’S LAST NAMES  A-M 

AUG. 11TH: CHILD’S LAST NAMES  N-Z 

PLEASE MAKE SURE THAT YOU HAVE A VALID 

FLORIDA DRIVER’S LICENSE.  YOU WILL BE 

PICKING UP YOUR CHILD’S COMPUTER 

THROUGH THE SCHOOL’S FRONT CAR LOOP. 

(NW 72nd Ave.) 

 
PLEASE DO NOT GET OUT OF YOUR VEHICLES & KEEP 

MASKS ON AT ALL TIMES.   

Thank you. 
   

 


